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Shin Chul and Ji Woo will be visiting the UK on a public schedule from Thursday the 16th to 

Monday the 20th of January. 

 

We will be blessed to be hosting the couples for a few days in January. The main event will take place on 

Sunday the 19th of January. A Sunday Service will be held at the River South Peace Embassy in 

Thornton Heath at 10:30 am which will be followed by lunch and informal conversations until 3 pm. 

 

There will also be a dedicated event for youth on Saturday evening on the 18th at Livingstone House. 

There will be Worship music, food and games. More details and a registration form will be made 

available later. 

 

We look forwards to welcoming guests to our community and the events that we will all be able to hold 

together. 

 

 

 


